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C H E S H I R E
POLO CLUB
The Polo Office . 8 Blackhams Way . Newton-By-Tattenhall . Chester CH3 9FG
Tel: 01948 861020 . E-mail: info@cheshirepoloclub.co.uk

February 2025

Another season will soon be here and we hope you will decide to join as a playing member of Cheshire Polo Club again and we attach a Playing Members Registration Form, Fee Structure and Fixture List for your information. We are very grateful for everyone staying with us again last season and we are committed to making this season as good as possible. 

Please note that when you pay your HPA Affiliation Fee you have to take out the corresponding membership with the club you decide to join - full membership of the HPA means full membership of the club.  If you only want to take out chukka membership then you only pay the HPA Chukka affiliation fee.  The HPA advises the selected club the level of membership you have taken out and asks for confirmation from the club and this can only be registered if both memberships correspond.  The Club will not confirm your registration with the HPA until both the Club and HPA Membership have been paid and correspond.  Also, you will only receive a handicap with the HPA if you take out full membership of both the Club and the HPA.

Club chukkas begin on Wednesday 9th April on Ground No. 1.  Tournaments start on 19th/20th April and if teams want to play at a different level from the handicap shown on the fixture list, please advise the Polo Manager.  Every weekend there is availability for chukka games -8 to -5 and -4 to -1 goal tournaments and 4 and above.

Our Fraser Yachts Wirral Challenge Cup 2 – 4 Goal Finals take place on Sunday 1st June, the WR Partners National 4 Goal VL Finals are on Sunday 6th July and the Cheshire Champion Cup Finals are on Sunday 17th August.  The K & L Freight Chairman’s Cup 4 Goal sponsored by Brown & Brown will take place this year on 30th /31st August.  Our successful Cheshire Polo Festival takes place over the weekend of the 19th/20th July with the handicap range of teams being from 0 to 4 goal.  Please try and support this event and encourage away teams to participate as well.  

There will be various hospitality events during the season and Pat Hall will send out a list of relevant dates. 

Please contact either Martin or Pat regarding marketing, events and sponsorship.

If you need any further information, please contact me at the Polo Office.  When you join you will receive your club programme and car badge pass at polo.  We look forward to seeing you at polo this season.

Sheryl
Sheryl Rollinson
Secretary
CHESHIRE POLO CLUB

For Playing & Social Memberships please contact the Polo Office.
For Events, Marketing & Sponsorship please contact either:
Martin Kidd on email: martin@klfreight.com or Mobile: 07802 300728
Pat Hall on email: sponsorship@cheshirepoloclub.com or Mobile: 07768 599311
CPC Website is www.cheshirepoloclub.com
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